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Service to the 

Amateur community! 



Membership application 
 

Central Ohio Radio Club, Inc. (CORC) 
Operating Amateur Repeaters Since 1970 

 

CORC operates repeaters with outputs of 52.70, 146.76, 146.97, 147.33, 442.800, 444.200  
145.49 D-STAR & 444.000 D-STAR 

 

Some of the features include: 

 

Worldwide linking on our IRLP & D-STAR Repeaters. 
Repeaters are used by the Central Ohio Weather Net and Central Ohio Traffic Net. 

 Multiple receiver sites located in Franklin, Licking, Delaware, Pickaway and Logan Counties  
To ensure you excellent coverage throughout Central Ohio. 

 
Membership allows full use of the CORC facilities, Operating Manual, subscription to the CORC Newsletter, 

and a vote at the annual meeting of the corporation. 
 

Family member amateurs at the same address are NO additional charge, (No Vote at annual meeting) 
 
 

$18 / 1 year - $32 / 2 years - $45 / 3 years      Dues Enclosed  $ _________  
Optional Donation – CORC is a 501(c)(3) corporation  $ ________  
                                Total  $ ________                           

 
                     Please mark one:        New Application          Renewal Application         

 
      Call Sign ___________  Name_______________________  e-mail_____________________________________ 

 
      Call Sign ___________  Name_______________________  e-mail_____________________________________ 
 
      Call Sign ___________  Name_______________________  e-mail_____________________________________ 

 
      Street Address__________________________________________________________________ 
 
      City__________________________________        State_________           Zip________________ 
 
      Home Phone (      ) ______________________    Alternate (      ) __________________________ 

 

How many of above are ARRL Members ____  (CORC is an ARRL affiliated club) 
 

        Check to Request Newsletter by e-mail (this saves the club mailing cost) ____ 
 

Please make check payable to CORC and mail application and check to: 
 

Central Ohio Radio Club, PO Box 166, Sunbury, Ohio 43074-0166 
 

For questions call membership chairman John, W8RXX @ 614-579-0522  
or visit the CORC website at www.corc.us  

 

 
 

Thank You for your Membership and Support! 
Rev 1/20 
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Letter from the President 
 
We have survived yet another Ground Hog Day.  I hope you have had an enjoyable 

winter.  It seems like winter is going fast and in no time, it will be spring again. We 

will be outside enjoying the weather, working in the yard, garden and of course 

putting up new antennas.   

 

Our Annual Meeting is coming up Sunday, February 26th at Genoa Township Hall, 

just north of Westerville.  Our speaker will be Chief Meteorologist Marshall McPeek 

from channels 6, 28 and 53.  He has graced us with his presence twice before and 

is always an educational and enjoyable speaker. Once again, this meeting will be 

a potluck, just like before that Covid thing….  We will be giving away a Yaesu FTM-

6000R Dual Band FM transceiver at the meeting.  Every paid-up member at the 

potluck will receive one raffle ticket.  Additional raffle tickets will be available for 

purchase. Come join the fun and visit with fellow amateur radio operators. 

Our directors and volunteers have been working hard to keep our system operating 

properly.  I appreciate all their hard work to keep this organization going. 

Feel free to bring a friend that may not yet be a CORC member… 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

Laura / KA8IWB 
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From your CORC Membership Chairman… John / W8RXX 
 

We would like to thank everyone that have either joined or renewed their membership since our last 

newsletter.  

New Members… Welcome All! 

The following have recently joined CORC. Please thank them for joining the club when you hear them 

on the air.  

KE8VXI – William K3NND – Richard KE8TJB – David KE8VJB – Arnie 

KE8YOU – Martin KE8JRT – Jeffrey KE8VXD – John 

      

Donations… Thanks! 

Many thanks to those who have donated their time, talent, money, printing, etc. since the last 

newsletter.  They all help keep CORC financially sound. 

      

W8RRJ W8NBA      N8RRB       WA3UOO    KROGER    KD8OXF K3NND      N8RFY     

WA8FKC KB8CIQ      WD8JKX    W8REH       W8WJH      WA8KKN     KA8IWB    W8RXX     

AC8TZ          K8VSY       KB8UVF     KE8BWI      WX8U         W8AGS       KN8ITR        K8BRJ      

KD8UNT       KD8UTU    KE8BVO     KB6VN        KM6KOT     KE8ANW    N8NES       K8EAA         

W2EAL 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thanks to all the ARRL Volunteer Examiners  

that helped during 2022 at the CORC sponsored test sessions. 

CORC sponsored 4 VE test sessions during 2022 with Frank, AE8FP the Session Manager at the helm.   

There were 57 test elements given to 45 Candidates. Many new amateurs received licenses and 

several received upgrades thanks to the following volunteers. 

 

Scott, AB8KN     Robert, KC8PSW     Craig, WB2FVE     Kevin, KD8IIB         Phil, WD8QWR     

Ed, N8UTI          Rich, AA8DN            Frank, AE8FP        Laura, KA8IWB      Craig, W8PCP     

Mor Cassianus, K8AYB      
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Honor Flight Columbus 
 Honor Flights is accepting applications from America’s Senior Veterans.  

No need to be a ham… 
 

I have volunteered as a Guardian with this in the past. What a privilege this was….  John, W8RXX 

 

ALL Veterans should take advantage of this NO COST to the Veteran program! Senior Veterans are 

those who are age 65 and over and served on active duty or over 20 years in the Guard / 

Reserves.  Honor Flight will call veterans in sequence by the dates of applications received.  WWII, 

Korea and terminally ill veterans will have scheduling priority.  

 

Please contact Honor Flight or go online to print an application. 

 

Honor Flight Columbus 

PO Box 20133 

Columbus, OH 43220  

Phone: (614) 284-4987  

Email: veterans@honorflightcmh.org     

 

CORC Tech Net Tech Net Update 

By: Tony Fabro N8RRB 

The Tech Net Team would like to thank everyone who has checked-in and participated in Season 12 

of the revived CORC Tech Net! So far, this season we have had 10 nets and logged 114 check-ins.  

We have six more nets to go this season which are currently scheduled for the following dates/topics: 

February 19 – Kits and Kit Building 

March 5 – topic TBA 

March 19 – Open forum roundtable discussion 

April 2 – topic TBA 

April 16 – RaspberryPi 

April 30 – Hamvention Overview / Hamfests 

We are always looking for new topic ideas. In addition, we are also looking for subject matter experts 

(SMEs) to present a topic. You do not have to be a know-it-all about a topic, but do need to be 

comfortable enough to present what amounts to about 20 minutes of material. This can be about a 

project, product review, or something else you find interesting that is relevant to the net. Anyone 

interested should send an e-mail to the Tech Net Team at technet@corc.us . 

 

In addition, we are always available to answer your ham radio or computers questions! Please send 

your questions or comments to technet@corc.us and one of us will get back to you. 

We hope to hear you on the net! 

mailto:veterans@honorflightcmh.org
mailto:technet@corc.us
mailto:technet@corc.us


Roster 2023 
 

AA8EY, BILL 

AC8TZ, GREGORY 

AC8VM , RANDY 

AC8XP, TROY 

AC8YE, LARRY 

AD8CM, MARCEL 

AD8HJ, JOSHUA 

AE8FP  FRANK 

AF8WX  BRIAN 

GARY, GARY 

K3NND, RICHARD 

K3ZAA, BILL 

K8AMC, CRAIG 

K8BRJ, AL 

K8CEW, CHRIS 

K8DQ, KEN 

K8DWR, DOUGLAS 

K8EAA, DON 

K8KDR, MATT 

K8MJ,  MICHAEL 

K8NEG, NANCY 

K8NIO, WM TRIGG 

K8PB,  PHILIP 

K8RAP, RANDY 

K8SAR, STEPHEN 

K8SCM, JOHN R 

K8VKA, TOM 

K8VSY, VICTORIA 

K8XYZ, JEFF 

K8YMG , MARK 

K9BE, DAVID 

KA8CLX, MARK 

KA8GRR, JAMES 

KA8IWB, LAURA 

KA8KVV, MARVIN 

KA8LGO, LYNN 

KA8RLC, KALMAN Y. 

KB6VN, MICHAEL 

KB8CIQ, SANDY 

KB8DEO, STUART 

KB8DRQ, DAVID 

KB8KKW, MORY 

KB8KTC, LEONARD 

KB8PZA, MARY 

KB8TRL, JIM 

KB8UVF, TOM 

KB8UVN, MATT 

KB8WO, PAUL 

KB8YPW, JANE 

KC8ASF, TONI 

KC8HAU, JUDY 

KC8MQO, DAN 

KC8NRE, ANN 

KC8NRF, CHARLIE 

KC8NRI, BETH 

KC8TJV, MARILYN 

KC8TUX, JONI 

KC8UVC, MICHAEL 

KD8BDO, ROYDEN 

KD8BGR, CHARLOTTE 

KD8GUA, BRAD 

KD8IDJ, JOHN 

KD8ISB, TAMMERA 

KD8KBX, STAN 

KD8LFX, KIRK 

KD8LLL, MARTIN 

KD8OQA, MARTIN 

KD8OZF, MICHAEL 

KD8PHG, RICHARD 

KD8QFO, GENE 

KD8RID, RANDALL 

KD8RTP, JOHN 

KD8SSD, LEW 

KD8SYP, BOB 

KD8TQE, RICK 

KD8TTE, MATTHEW 

KD8UNT, MARK 

KD8UTU, SUSAN 

KD8VRN, WILLIAM 

KD8YUA, JEFFREY 

KD8YYK, LYNNE 

KD8YYP, ANN 

KD8ZG, J. ARTHUR 

KE8ANW, BRIAN 

KE8BBT, SCOTT 

KE8BBU, DONNA 

KE8BBV, EDWARD 

KE8BKR, SANDI 

KE8BRN, TOM 

KE8BVO, CARROLL 

KE8BWI, MICHAEL 

KE8BZW, MARK 

KE8CLB, KIM 

KE8FUR, DON 

KE8GTT, SEAMUS 

KE8HPA, FRANCIS 

KE8HWY, MOTT 

KE8HXE, BRAD 

KE8ILF, AMES 

KE8IOS, JOHN 

KE8IZX , SHAWN 

KE8JRT, JEFFREY 

KE8JVX, BRIAN 

KE8KBU, ADAM 

KE8KJX, DAN 

KE8LZB, WILLIAM 

KE8MEJ, CHARLES 

KE8MGV, ROB 

KE8MJD, SCOTT 

KE8MVL,  BRETT 

KE8OAU, SHAWN 

KE8OBA, PETER 

KE8OLW, GREG 

KE8PCT, BILL 

KE8PIU , JON 

KE8PSL, MARK 

KE8PWR, SCOTT 

KE8PXJ, CHARLES 

KE8QBY, BILL 

KE8QDA, STEPHEN 

KE8QLC, DAN 

KE8QLX, MIKE 

KE8RPJ, STEVE 

KE8RTF, ROGER 

KE8SAU, SCOTT 

KE8SFO, DAVID 

KE8SGA, WILLIAM 

KE8STS, HOWARD 

KE8SVT, BRADLEY 

KE8TCO, LAURENCE 

KE8TJB, DAVID 

KE8TNY, MARK 

KE8TTJ, RON 

KE8UZE, ROBERT 

KE8VJB, ARNIE 

KE8VXD, JOHN 

KE8VXI , ILLIAM 

KE8YOU, MARTIN 

KF8FA, BILL 

KM6KOT, ROBERTA 

KN8ITR , MARTHA 

KV8Z, CHRIS 

N3STG, PETER 

N8ABE, MICHAEL L 

N8AKI, SYLVIA 

N8ART, ART 

N8BHL, G. STANLEY 

N8DRZ, JOSEPH R. 

N8FES, LINDA 

N8FXU, TODD 

N8HDR , AL 

N8MFE, KEMPTON 

N8NES, GREGORY 

N8OIT, FAWN 

N8PCJ, JIM 

N8PRB, PHILIP R. 

N8PVC, JOHN 

N8PVD, JOHN 

N8RFY, CALVIN 

N8RQ, MICHAEL 

N8RRB, ANTHONY 

N8RZB, CHERYL 

N8SQ, STANLEY F. 

N8SY, SCOTT 

N8VDR, MATTHEW 

N8VWQ, ROBERT 

N8XYP, KENNETH C. 

N8ZQ, PAUL 

N9MHZ, MIKE 

NA8L, TERRENCE 

NI8W, STEPHEN 

NL7CF, ALFRED 

W1DOD, PETE 

W2EAL, ROBERT B 

W5IEM, STEVE 

W8AGS, JOHN 

W8CFO, CHARLES 

W8CFP, KURT 

W8DHS, DENNIS 

W8DIC, TED 

W8III, GARY 

W8JJB, JORDAN 

W8JNE, CHARLES 

W8JTH, TED 

W8KWA, CHARLES 

W8KWG, GAYLE 

W8LGY, RUTH L. 

W8NBA , JOE 

W8NRH, DAVID 

W8PRR, RICK 

W8REH, ROY E 

W8RIH, THOMAS 

W8RRJ, JOHN 

W8RXX, JOHN 

W8SGM, MICHAEL 

W8SJQ , ROCCO A. 

W8WJH, WARREN 

W8WSE, BILL 

W8WTB, FRED 

W8ZCG, AARON 

WA3EZN, DAVID 

WA3UOO, RICK 

WA3ZBU, DONNA 

WA8CLT, JOHN 

WA8FKC, ANDREW E 

WA8KKN, CHARLES 

WA8MNC, ALAN 

WA8OFF, BILL 

WA8OMQ, DEAN 

WA8RMC, ART 

WA8RR, RICHARD 

WA8UZP, JIM 

WB1ARO, BRUCE 

WB2AOL, JIM 

WB8AKW, JOHN 

WB8LAP, JOHN 

WB8ZTP, MARK 

WD8CZG, GORDON L. 

WD8JKX, STEVEN 

WD8OTO, FRED D. 

WD8QWR, PHILIP L. 

WJ8ACK, JAMES 

WJ8B, ANDREW 

WU5W,  ANDREA 

WX8U, JEFFERY M 





And now that you know about it… 
Here is how you get there! 

 

 

 

From 71 take Polaris Pkwy to State Route 3 and turn on Old 3C Highway and go North to The 
Geona Township Hall. 

From 270 exit on State Route 3/ Westerville Road and go north to Old 3C Highway.   

Genoa Township Hall is on the corner of Big Walnut and Old 3C Highway.   

UDF 

Genoa Township Hall 




